

"Almighty God, grant us the will to greet our Savior with our good works when He comes, so that we may be worthy to be on His right hand and possess the kingdom of heaven."

Dear Families and Friends of Saint Joseph Regional School,

We are reaching out to you during this season of Advent. As we are all keeping our minds and our hearts centered in Christ, please consider giving to the Saint Joseph Regional School Annual Fund.

We began this school year filled with excitement and anticipation of fulfilling our Saint Joseph Regional School's mission each day. We are doing just that! The enjoyment of being together, learning together and praying together is a daily pleasure.

The teachers and staff continue to present all areas of the curriculum that foster the development of each and every Saint Joseph Regional School student academically, spiritually, physically and emotionally. Everywhere you turn, our students demonstrate the art of giving, warmth, kindness, accepting challenge and of embracing enthusiasm for life in Christ.

The school culture and environment is something that inspires great pride within the school community, from the schools where our students attend high school and college, as well as from those who employ our Saint Joseph Regional School graduates.

Please understand to sustain such a successful school, tuition does not cover what it costs to educate each student. It takes your generosity to make it all happen!

In an effort to stay a "state of the art" school whose students are able to maintain their competitive edge while openly loving and appreciating God and their lives as Catholics, we have many priorities identified.

These include the cost of integrating technology into all aspects of our school efforts, academic enhancements to the curriculum such as a Science Technology Engineering and Math (STEM) focus; professional development for our teachers to stay on the cutting edge of methods and materials; enhancements to our physical education and athletic programs; and more. Please, do not forget, the costs regarding maintenance and upgrading of our facility. That is always on the top of our list.

Please give to the 2017 Annual Fund to make a positive impact on the educational experience of the SJRS students with a tax deductible donation.

Your generous support to our Fund will make a difference!

God's Peace and Blessing,

Janice DeCicco Fipp, Ed. D. Interim Principal

To use your credit card or make your gift electronically, please visit our web site at www.sjrs.org and click GIVING. To ask about spreading your gift over time, please call us at 609 927-2228 x11. Thank you.

Gift Levels:

\$1 to \$99	Kettle Club	\$1.000 to \$2.499	Principal's Club – Bronze Level
\$100 to \$249	Sister Frances Kane Club	\$2,500 to \$4,999 \$5,000 to \$9,999	Principal's Club – Silver Level Principal's Club – Gold Level
\$250 to \$499 \$500 to \$999	Patrons of St. Joseph Blue & Gold Society		
		\$10,000 +	1958 Society